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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Re: REVISED MOTION RE: Cricket (June 14 Council meeting)

From: Praim Persaud  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 12:39 PM 
To: Santos, Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca>; Brown, Patrick - Mayor <Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca>; Collins, 
Gary <Gary.Collins@brampton.ca>; Boyes, Bill <Bill.Boyes@brampton.ca>; Fagan, Edward (Parks) 
<Edward.Fagan@brampton.ca>; Pallares, Vanessa <Vanessa.Pallares@brampton.ca>; Nagalingam, Babu 
<Babu.Nagalingam@brampton.ca>; Gravlev, Charlotte <Charlotte.Gravlev@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: REVISED MOTION RE: Cricket (June 14 Council meeting) 

Hey! Councilor Rowen 

Thanks for taking the time to work with us on developing this motion for the presentation to council. 

It is now complete as per the discussions addressed through our email correspondences. 

Thank you Mayor Brown & Councilor Santos & Staff for assisting to get this motion to it current atse. 

I am in full support of this motion and request that the Clerk file my response now as correspondence 
instead of a delegation. 

I hope that the rest of council will support this motion on Wednesday. 

We are making progress in development of cricket facilities and associated amenities to meet the 
demands of the sport and I hope that council will continue to do so as we continue to work together for 
the future of the game in Brampton. 

Appreciation to everyone involved. 

Cheers 

Praim Persaud 
President  


